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To:   ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local Members  

From:  Craig Smith, President, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local (ETFO TVTL) 

Date:   December 19, 2024 

Regarding:  January Staff Meeting - Follow-up 

 
Below is a chart and messaging from the Thames Valley District School Board of what is to occur at the 
January Staff Meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information regarding this Communiqué please contact the Local office by phone at 519-474-
3150, or by email at etfotvtl@etfothamesvalley.com  
 

c/ Released Executive, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local 
 Terry Card, President, ETFO Thames Valley Occasional Teacher Local   
 Jamie Thom, ETFO Provincial CB Staff Officer  

 

 

“The collective agreement is the rule book, not a guidebook.”  

Urgent 

Attention 

Required. 

Communiqué 

“… please provide time during the January Staff Meeting for all team members who have yet to 
complete this training. For some staff members, this will mean that there are 2 mandatory trainings 
that must occur during the January Staff Meeting: Bedbugs & Cockroaches Awareness 
Training and Harassment Awareness Training. Each staff member should ensure that their 
participation in the Harassment Awareness Training has been noted in the Employee Portal.” 
 

 
 
Bethany Martin, CHRL 
(She/Her/Hers) 
Manager, Employee & Labour Relations, Human Resources 
Thames Valley District School Board 
519-452-2000 x20261 
bethany.martin@tvdsb.ca 
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